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AWARDS AND CELEBRATIONS

Star of the Week
Can express how they feel'l,_‘when change happens
Lambton Wilfie Bdrnard Harry
Lumley Maﬁ*g Bowes r Max
Alnwick James,,r,(\ Branﬁath Rory
Auckland Katie Lindi¥arne Ava
Aydon Teddy 23 quk\,\(orth Max
3 / Bamburgh Fatima
Reader of the Week
Lambton Catherine Barnard Joshua
Lumley Eli Bowes Freddie
Alnwick Henry Brancepeth Ellie
Auckland Kirk Lindisfarne Scarlett
Aydon Zara Warkworth Shona
Bamburgh Chloe




Birthdays this week
Happy Birthday to

Beau - Warkworth |

Jude - Lambton :

Toby - Barnard 2
&

Bethia - Barnard

Lydia - Bowes *
o
Freddie - Lumley * A o
Aimee - Lambton *
*

\t
Ryan - Aydon *
*

Heidi - Bamburgh Happy B'fthdayl

Finn - Lumley

Tidiest Classroom

Warkworth
It's been lovely and warm over the past \ .
few weeks. Please remember to send a N o /S B
sun hat, sun cream and ensure your T~/ A
child has a filled water - o a
f J e \_/

bottle.




COVID reminders

As you know, we all need to work together to stop the spread of COVID-19, particularly given
the new Delta variant which is far more transmissible and is proving to be the most prevalent
strain across the country and indeed within Durham.

Given the Prime Minister’s decision to not progress his ‘roadmap’ we are unable to offer the
opportunity for parents to attend our summer events such as sports days and we will not be
having any movement of children in school to support transition. This significantly impacts on
the integrity of our ‘bubbles’. We had very much hoped this would not be the case and can only
apologise.

In school, our children work, play and eat in their ‘bubbles’. This allows us to track who
children may have been in contact with. As restrictions have gradually eased, our children
have more contacts outside of school and we request that you are vigilant at all times, knowing
who your child is in contact with and when. In the last few days we have seen a rise in Covid
cases in Co Durham schools leading to bubble closures and full school closures. This really is
the last thing any of us want to happen, particularly with the summer holidays so close.

At all times we need to be careful; we need to frequently wash our hands, especially before
eating or if we leave/arrive home from the supermarket, shop, school, garage etc, we need to
wear a face covering if we can't maintain a distance of 2m from other adults and we need to
distance ourselves from others, giving others space.

Thank you for your on-going support through this very difficult time.

Mobile Phone and Smart Watches - Polite Reminder

Children should only have a mobile phone in school where parents have requested permission
via the mobile phone agreement form and have returned this to school. Phones must be handed
to the class teacher at the start of the day. Any phones brought into school without this
written agreement in place will be held by the class teacher and a parent will be asked to




